
Gentlemen,

Happy Thanksgiving to each of you and your families!! 
 
My wife, Linda, and I hope you have a wonderful day!!
 
 
Also:  Don’t forget, you can sign up for the President’s Cup (all NET tournament) on 
Chelsea until 10:00pm tonight.  If you miss that deadline you can use email 
– smgawednesday@gmail.com  or last, but not least, there is a sign up sheet (until 
Saturday, November 30 – 3:00pm) in the proshop computer room on our SMGA wall.  This 
year the final round will be followed by a Hosted (by Blease Financial) luncheon and the 
winners will be announced and awards given.
 
This luncheon is NOT our December meeting.  That will be held December 18 after the 
monthly Partner’s event.
 
Terry Edwards
SMGA President
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